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Subject: Concerns over latest submissions
Date: 22 June 2019 10:48:07

I am writing with deep concerns and worry over the latest submission of RiverOak Strategic Partners DCO plan
for the old Manston Airport. | notice they want to reduce the quota count for night flights however if they keep
saying no night flights are needed then why should there be a quota count at all? I am very worried that they
could take advantage and accept unlimited late flights which is what happened before. It would have a massive
effect mentally and physically to all of those of us who live under the flight path.

Also due to all of the questions being asked by yourselves over the obvious failings of RSP that have come to
light so late in the day and so close to the final deadline it means there is enough time for all of those concerned
do not have adequate time to go over the documents and come to an adequate conclusion. | therefore think that
the whole application should be refused as otherwise this would be total abuse of the DCO process.

Yours Sincerely
Sophie Fowler

CT6 6en





